
 

 

 

Egypt Memorial 

Park Website 

Please visit us at 

www.egyptpark.org 

 

Volunteers! 

The Park is always 

looking for volunteers,  

especially in the  

snack stand 

when the teams  

are in season!   

If you have some  

free time and would 

like to volunteer,  

call Lynne  

at (610)261-9058. 
 

EGYPT PARK BOARD 

AND DIRECTORS 

Board officers 2022 

President – Lynne O’Neill 

Vice President – John Barto III 

Treasurer – John Halko 

Secretary – Melissa Grohotolsky 

Board Members 

Pete Rile  Linda Knauss 

Russ Kramer  Tammy Tacker 

Ryan Kramer  Kevin Braun 

Jeff Dorn  Kerri Crossin 

Mike Fabian  Stacy Morrissey 

Tom Yablonski  Steve Snyder 

Lisa Pavone  Shelly Dorn 

 

Athletic Director – John Zavecs 

Baseball Director – Looking for a volunteer! 

Softball Director – Tony Pagan 

Field Hockey Director – Melissa Grohotolsky 

Pavilion Rentals – Ryan Kramer 

Pavilion 

Rentals 
Pavilion rentals are now available 

year-round for birthdays, anniversaries, 

family reunions and picnics. Our facility is 

heated and has ADA compliant 

restroom facilities. 

Summer Rentals Winter Rentals 

Front Pavilion $200 Front Pavilion $250 

Back Pavilion $150  

 

Please contact Ryan Kramer at 

610-217-5820 or email us at 

egyptmemorialpark@gmail.com to 

check availability and book your event. 

 

Thank you to 

Raven One to One Marketing for 

their assistance with this newsletter!
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Christmas Party 

December 11th 4-6 
PM 

More info inside! 

Need a great place 

to hold a party, 

rent the Egypt 

Park Pavilions 

Year-Round! 

  Egypt  

Field Hockey  

Play Day 

Come check out the 
action at Egypt Park 

on Oct 23rd 

  

 

Robert “Bobby” Worman 

 
Egypt Memorial Park and the Whitehall community lost a 

friend when Bobby unexpectedly passed away on April 

18th.  Bobby was a park board member and devoted 

volunteer who is missed greatly by all who knew him.  

Known for always having a smile on his face and a friendly 

greeting to all who approached him, he will certainly be 

remembered by all park members for his many years of 

dedication to Egypt Memorial Park. 

 
Bobby retired from Whitehall-Coplay School District 
where he worked for many years and was a devoted 
volunteer for the school marching band.  He had a love for 
baseball shown with his always optimistic outlook for the 
Phillies and his countless hours working the scoreboard at 
high school and Blue Mountain League baseball games.   
 

Bobby had a lot of pride in the park and spent many hours 

keeping the grounds clear of debris and litter for all to 

enjoy, working in the snack stand, and helping with many 

projects big and small over the years.  Bobby is certainly 

missed but will never be forgotten! 



   

Egypt Sports Update 

 
Field Hockey is currently in-season with the K-2 Instructional program, and two 

competitive age levels (3rd & 4th Grade, and 5th & 6th Grade) that compete in local 

games and tournaments.  It is a great youth program for get introduced to the 

game along with playing competitive field hockey! 

Softball has 3 teams competing in Fall leagues following up a strong Spring season.  

Teams compete in local leagues at various age levels.        

Baseball has been down in numbers the past few years.  We’d love to get some 

young players out in the spring.  Players can start out as young as 4 to play T-ball! 

Contact 

Field Hockey:   egypt.fieldhockey@gmail.com 

Baseball: egyptmemorialpark@gmail.com 

Softball:  tony.pagan94@gmail.com 

Make sure to come down to the park and support the athletes! 

Christmas Party! 
We will be holding our annual Christmas Party  

on Sunday December 11th from 4-6 PM.   
Santa will be arriving on a fire truck.   

There will be games, crafts, and prizes.   
Pizza and Snacks will be provided to all guests.  

Feel free to bring a dessert. 

 
All Park members are welcome.   
If you are not a park member  

you can sign up prior or on the day of the party, 
membership is $10 per family.     

 

Orioles BML Champs! 
The Iron Valley  

Real Estate Orioles won  
the Blue Mountain League 

championship for the  
first time since 2004! 
The Orioles have used  

Curt Simmons Field  
at the park as their home  

field for many years.   
Congrats to the Orioles! 

 
 

 

  

EGYPT PARK FESTIVAL & CURT SIMMONS DAY 

 

Thank you to everyone who came out to support the Egypt Park for our 

festival on Saturday June 4, 2022. The weather was absolutely perfect, and 

the festival was a huge success!  Girl Crue and The Aardvarks Bands had the 

place rocking with their outstanding music and our first car show was very 

well attended. There was plenty of food and drinks, games, rides, and a 

basket auction.  Please mark your calendar for next year, Saturday June 3, 

2023. We can't wait to see all of you again! 

We are always in need of volunteers to continue the success of this festival. 

If you have any interest in volunteering during our next festival, please 

contact Shelly at 610-393-8594 

  
 

  

For further information or to contact the park,  

please email EgyptMemorialPark@gmail.com  


